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I would like to start by saying I DO NOT support this bill. As an Australian citizen this bill
brings me even greater worry about the surveillance state we are turning into and the
vulnerability of my data.

If the authorities had just cause, they would have no problem gaining a warrent through the
right channels for data acquisition. I find it disgusting that our government is even
concidering passing such a bill, especially after so many times, again and again, the
publics data has been acessed or misused by authorities.

Please do not pass this bill and make the greater public even more vulnerable in the virtual
age, where data is everything.


